

DANNY LAU CHUN-FUNG (Aged 10), St Joseph's Anglo-Chinese Primary School

My family visited the Hiroshima Peace Memorial Museum a few years ago. I was touched by the photos. On August 6, 1945, when people were on their way to work, a nuclear bomb was dropped by the US Army Air Force. In less than one minute, the whole city was gone. Only one building remained standing, and 70,000 people were killed.

Sadly, even now, not everyone in the world can live in peace. I hope for a future where the world can live in lasting peace, where conflicts and violence are replaced with understanding and compassion.